
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Friday 22nd January 2021 

 

Good afternoon,  

Many thanks for everyone who has completed the online form for next week’s 

key worker provision. We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you 

for your flexibility within your work rotas by booking only for the days needed. 

As you will appreciate the increase to access of the key worker provision as the 

pandemic continues, along with appropriate staffing in school and organising of 

bubbles is a fine balance. We have been also asked by Flintshire County council 

to ensure we prioritise key worker provision who are critical to the Covid 19 

response. If we continue with our flexible arrangement, we may not need to 

resort to actioning this list of priority roles. We appreciate your support with this 

going forward. 

I must take the time to remind all our keyworkers, if you are able to look after 

your child/children at home then you should do so. Only use the provision on 

the days that you are working as a key worker. If you do need to cancel any 

bookings currently made due to shift pattern changes then please contact the 

office as soon as possible.  

Many thanks  

Mrs Williams & Team Westwood 😊 


